
Tuesday, April 30, 2024 

Announcements 

Seniors 

Hello Sierra Vista High School Students!  In our efforts to 
maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries 
or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed.  In addition, 
food deliveries to the campus for students are 
PROHIBITED.  Any item (food, materials, etc.) requesting 
to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or delivery by any 
restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber Eats, Grub Hub, 
etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of Sierra Vista High 
School.  Please make sure you have all of your school/
athletic items/materials needed for the school day before 
leaving the house.  Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dons:  Tomorrow is College Wear Wednesday.  All 
students and staff are welcome to participate.  Wear your 
college gear-shirts, hats, lanyards, etc!  ONLY COLLEGE 
HATS WILL BE ALLOWED ON WEDNESDAYS!  If you 
wear college gear, you will be released 5 minutes early for 
Lunch on Wednesday.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attention Seniors:  Do you need to find your Senior 
Boards outfit?  Or something special for Graduation?  
Dons Closet currently has business attire available.  Come 
by Room 510 to check out the selection of suits, slacks, 
dresses and business attire. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Seniors that attended DeAnza Elementary 
School:  There is a scholarship opportunity available to 
you.  Please see Ms. Graciano in the Counseling Office for 
the application.  The scholarship is due on Friday, May 
3rd.   

Athletics 

Varsity Badminton League Prelims 
  @ Sierra Vista - 12:00 
 
 
 
 
Swim CIF Prelims 
  @ Mt. SAC - 9:00 

Sports 

Attention all girls interested in playing Summer 
Basketball:  TODAY at 7pm in the GYM, the Beastly Dons 
will have try-outs!!  Come prepared with proper shoes, 
shorts, t-shirt and water bottle!  Everyone is welcome!  
Hope to see you there!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pass-Catch-Run...start your year off with Girls’ Flag 
Football.  Learn the game and have fun!  Our first tryouts 
will be Wednesday, May 8th, and Thursday, May 9th, from 
4pm-5:30pm on the Football Field.  Be sure to wear athletic 
gear.  No jewelry and no long nails allowed.  Bring water, 
cleats or tennis shoes and be ready to work.  If you have 
any questions, please see Coach Pitman in the PE Office.  
See you there! 



Faculty Section 

 

 

 

Please Release The Following 

Varsity Badminton 

@ 11:00 

Attention Staff: 

Let AVID provide you with some lunch this 
Friday, May 3rd. We are selling a lunch plate 
with your choice of a burrito (carne asada, 
chicken or bean and cheese), a small dessert and a 
bottle of water for $12.  Please support AVID in 
raising funds for our annual Senior Scholarships 
as well as college road trips.  AVID students in 
grades 9-12 are currently selling tickets.  This is 
only pre-sale for Tuesday and Wednesday.  You 
can see any AVID teacher for more information. 
Thank you for your support of S.V.H.S. AVID! 

Tuesday, April 30, 2024  

Congratulations to the 2024-2025 NAMI Club Officers!  
They are as follows: 
 Co-Presidents:  Anahi Fernandez and  
   Yingyi Mai 
 Vice President:  Miah Alarid 
 Secretary:  Annika Takahashi 
 Assistant Secretary:  Vanya Gaytan 
 Treasurer:  Anqi Guan 
 Assistant Treasurer:  Angela Condez 
 Public Relations Media:  Nadia Padilla 
 Public Relations On-Campus:  Makenzie Avina 
 Photographer:  Nataly Miranda 
Once again, congratulations and can’t wait to get started! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hey Dons:  Great News!  AVID is still accepting  
applications for next school year.  If you are currently a 
freshman or sophomore, we have space for you in AVID 10 
& 11.  Sophomore year is really tough.  AVID 10 will help 
you to avoid the dreaded “Sophomore Slump” and stay on 
track academically.  Junior year is even harder.  AVID 11 
will surround you with motivated juniors who want to 
make their junior year a success. 
If you are looking for extra academic support or just want 
to belong to a program that is really more of a family, then 
apply to AVID today.  Speak to any AVID teacher for more 
information.  You can also check out our AVID Instagram 
page @sv.avid for access to the online application.  We 
hope to see more S.V. students in the AVID classroom next 
year! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Group B 

has duty this week 

Clubs & Activities 


